
December 20,2006 

Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Country Club Catering 
5244 General Meyer 
New Orleans, LA 7013 1 

- - .- 
Dear Emile:_ _ - -  - - 

On behalf of the Louisiana SPCA and the animals in our care, thank you for your very 
generous contribution to our 2006 Howling Success hndraiser, "Tails of the Stage and 
Silver Screen," held November 3rd at Generations Hall. The event was a tremendous 
success. We surpassed our rather ambitious goal of $225,000 by approximately $7000! 
The pets in our care send their heartfelt wags and purrs for your support of this effort. 
The proceeds will go a long way in caring for the homeless, neglected and abused 
animals housed in our temporary shelter on Thayer Street. For a glimpse of a very few of 
the animals your donation assisted, please see www.la-spca.org/adoptions/adoptions.htm. 

We are extremely gratehl for friends like you who continue to support our work of 
investigating cruelty and dogfighting cases, finding new homes for the homeless, 
rescuing animals fi-om harm, teaching children the importance of caring for animals, 
feeding quality food, and so much more. As we continue to rebuild along with our fellow 
New Orleanians, with all its frustrations and joys, we will not lose sight of why we are 
here and the mission we have committed ourselves to. Our voice for the animals is strong 
because of you giving it strength. - 
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Thanks again for making a huge difference you made in the success of this most 
important hnderaiser, and in the lives of the animals we serve. 

&-s~'~ Sincerely, 
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Shelly Patton 
Special Events Coordinator 
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